Tel: 01274 639377 Fax: 01274 648412 Email: office@peelpark.bradford.sch.uk

www.peelpark.eschools.co.uk



13th December, 2019

Christmas Parties

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s),

We have planned our end-of-term whole school Christmas parties for Friday 20th December 2019. Your child will be allowed to wear party clothes/non-uniform on this day – this is free of charge.

During the morning, children will participate in a range of activities, including a 'buffet party' where they will be served some snacks and a drink.

We would welcome a contribution of food from the parents of each child and have indicated below the type of snack we would like your child to bring. The food should be brought to school on the morning of Friday 20th December and must be packed in a suitable container, clearly labeled with your child's name and class.

- Sandwiches (cheese, egg, tuna)
- Crisps
- Savoury snacks eg: pakoras
- Cakes
- Iced Buns
- Chocolate Biscuits
- Juice

We would ask parents to try to provide food which will be suitable for vegetarians and/or halal requirements and safe for children with nut allergies.

We close for the end of term on Friday 20th December at 1.15pm. School reopens on Monday 6th January 2020 at the normal times. Wishing you all a safe and peaceful holiday.

Yours sincerely,

Heather Hutchinson

Heather Hutchinson Acting Headteacher







